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2023-24 Term 5

Welcome to our newsletter!

We hope you enjoy our Term 5 edition of Tiny Times. We have had another busy
term of events and visitors! Next term, Tiny Times will be open to new and ex-
isting writers during Friday lunchtimes. If you have an idea you would like in-
cluded in the next edition, please speak to Miss Eastwood for more details.

SATS

Last week, Year 6 did their SATs.
They worked very hard for these
difficult exams. The SATs are a se-
ries of tests that tell the depart-
ment of education that the teach-
ers are teaching us the correct
stuff. There are six tests, a SPaG
test, a comprehension test, three
maths tests and a reading test. We
had breakfast at school before the
tests and lots of adults across the
school helped organise the tests.

By Holly (Y6)

Message from Mrs Pearson, Mrs
Hamer and Mrs Harper:

We are so proud of your hard
work and focus during SATS
week... We knew you could do it!

Kino

On the 16" of May, Years 5 and 6 went
to watch the movie Migration. It was
funny and sad, cool and hot. By that |
mean we watched through a family of
ducks eyes the journey of their migra-
tion from their boring home pond
where they have been their whole life
all the way through New York to Jamai-
ca. They make friends and enemies with
different types of birds and had a truly
memorable flight. As for the children,
I’m pretty sure they enjoyed the flight
just as much as the ducks did. People
sat next to their friends at 10:30 and
got ready for a movie that would take
them through the world. Everyone en-
joyed it and felt very amazed by the
end!

By Annie (Y6)




New Play Equipment

This term we had new equipment delivered for the playground. The little
children love it and they have a lot of fun. They like that you can change it
and build your own pathways. They mostly enjoy the little slide, and how
the jump is surprising! They love jumping onto blocks and they enjoy their
lunchtimes (especially the rainbows).

They have so much to do on the equipment and it gives you some exercise
and they also now know how to balance. They can build their own obsta-
cle course and it’s fun to see them smile and laugh.

There are blocks so you can place them around the place so you can have
fun there are planks but you have to be careful so it doesn’t break and you
get injured! It is also very fun to play on because it has so many pieces and
options, but scary at the same time because you can fall off!

By Tristan (Y5), Violet (Y4), Darcie (Y4) and Noah (Y4)




Swimming!

Year 4 and Year 5 went swimming this term at the Weald Sport Centre.
The teachers there are Carol Rebecca and Duncan. They teach all different
groups on special skills on how to swim. Lots of children from both years
said they loved the swimming and they would definitely want to go again .
The lessons made lots of children more confident in the water and they've
leaned some swimming tricks. Lots of staff there said that we were a
pleasure to teach and they enjoyed us visiting them!

By Qismah (Y4), Noah (Y4) and Darcie (Y4)

Bikeability

Bikeability was an absolutely T

amazing experience for children S e ol

who want to learn bike skills on

the road. It was completely safe

and we had a really great time,

plus we got to cycle on a main

road by ourselves with adult su-

pervision of course. We learnt

how to do a U-turn which is turn-

ing around in the road it doesn’t

always have to be on the end of the road it can also be in right in the mid-
dle of the road. We can’t wait to go on the road on our own!

By Millie (Y6) and Elizabeth (Y6)




Interview with Bishop Rose

What does your job involve doing?

| have responsibilities of three hundred churches in the Diocese and | li-
cence the ministers and | do confirmation services.

When did you become a Bishop?

In November 19" in St. Pauls Cathedral London.

What is your favourite thing about being a bishop?
Visiting schools and meeting young children.
Why did you decide to become a Bishop?

Because | was asked by the church and numerous people thought | should
get a higher role.

How old were you when you became a bishop?
Fifty-eight.

What was your job before you became a bishop?
A Chaplin to the speaker of the house of commons.
What is your daily schedule?

It varies there are n two days alike, this week | am doing dineries. Normal-
ly | do emails calls or paperwork.

By Millie (Y6) and Holly (Y6)




Interview with Miss Hanson

What do you like about being a teacher?
No two days are the same and all of the children have different hobbies.
What topic are you head of and what is your favourite unit?

History, | love it because you can look at it with both hands and its in the
past so it cant change. My favourite unit is the Great Fire of London.

Do you like teaching Y5 and why?

| love that you can have a joke with them and the work is fun!

What your favourite TV show/movie?

My favourite is movie is Paddington and my favourite shows are comedy.
What is your favourite colour?

Pink.

What is your favourite book?

Who Let the Gods Out

Do you like salty or sweet?

Anything pickled!

By Erica (Y5) and Aiden (Y5)




Interview with Miss Eastwood

What is your favourite colour?

At the moment, Green.

What is your favourite food?

Cadburys chocolate buttons!

What is your favourite season?

Spring because all of the pretty flowers are blooming.
What is your favourite animal? Cats and giraffes.

Do you like your job?

Yes, because | really enjoy the topics | teach and getting to know each of
my classes.

What is your favourite hobby?
Does eating chocolate whilst watching TV count?!
What is your favourite activity?

| really enjoy swimming and rounders.

What is your favourite subject?

DT because we make pizzas in Year 4!

What is your favourite book?

Pugs of the Frozen North—the plot and characters are brilliant!
Do you like tea?

Definitely not!

By Imogen (Y5) and Lily (Y5)




